


The East Central FCCLA would like to ask all students 

and staff to collect pop tabs.  The tabs will be donated 

to the Ronald McDonald House, which is a charity 

organization that houses children and their families 

that have to get extensive care from Children's 

Hospital. The volunteers at the house provide three 

meals a day and a private room. The Ronald McDonald 

House in Cincinnati is the biggest in the world and our 

FCCLA chapter is having a pop tab drive to raise 

money for them. Collect your pop tabs and bring them 

to Mrs. Osman’s room or the front office. They are due 

on February 1st.


